
 
Dear Parents 
 
This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  
 
In Numeracy, the children will be reflecting upon their learning since the start of term.  
Numeracy will incorporate the theme of ‘International Week’ by having world flags as 
counting materials and other resources used to cross curriculum their learning.  
  
In Literacy, the children will be writing postcards to send to different world destinations. The 
focus will be upon sentence structure using full stops, finger spacing and capital letters. The 
children will be encouraged to use adjectives in their writing. 
 
In Science, the children will be looking at healthy eating and the different eating habits of 
people around the world. The children will have the chance to sample different cuisines.  

In IPC, the children will explore four different countries found in Europe; France, England, 
Scotland and Italy.  They will learn about the country, the weather, the cuisines and the 
people.  
 
In Art, any different world activities will take place from creating flags, to building famous 
world monuments. This theme will link in closely to the theme of ‘International Week’. 
 

 
Notice & Reminders: 
 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Please remember to like our Facebook page ‘Year 1 2017-2018’ for updates 
from the Year group.  

 Home Learning needs to be completed and returned to the class teacher by 
Wednesday (1N/1A) or Thursday (1I/1S). 

 Guided reading books and comment books need to be returned to the class 
teacher Wednesday (1N/1A) or Thursday (1I/1S). 

 On Sunday children are to come to school in their country’s traditional 
clothing or flag colors.   

 
Have a lovely weekend! 
 
Yours faithfully 

In PSHE, the children will continue to learn about the differences and similarities of their 
friends. This theme will link in closely to the theme of ‘International Week’. 
 

   The week ahead in Year 1 (10 – 14 December 2017) 



 
Year 1 Team 
 


